Carnevale, Patricia

From:

Karp, Daryl

Sent:

Tuesday, 1 July 2014 3:41 PM

To:

david kemp

Subject:

RE: PM's Bike [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

UNCLASSIFIED

Hi David

Thanks for this. I'll discuss this with Steven Fox tomorrow, but – unless I"ve overlooked something – think it's a wonderful addition to the collection.

We would of course be keen to display it, but not necessarily this year as we're overloaded with exhibitions. I'll draft something for you following the meeting.

Regards Daryl

From: david kemp [mailto

s 22(1)

Sent: Monday, 30 June 2014 7:21 PM

To: Karp, Daryl Subject: PM's Bike

Dear Daryl,

ang me this evening to enquire whether the MoAD was interested in acquiring a bike of the PM's. Apparently the possibility of displaying it had been raised by the Archives. He said that they were keen that if a bike were gifted it should be 'on display'. I said that I was confident the MoAD would like to acquire a bike for display, and that it should be accompanied by a note on its usage and history.

I suggest that we send a letter to the PM as soon as possible indicating our awareness that a bike might be available and requesting that it be given to the Museum of Australian Democracy, and undertaking to display it. The letter could come from either you or I as you thought appropriate. I would be happy to comment on a draft.

Happy to discuss further if you wish.

Regards,

David